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H. C. Wilson Betty S. Wilson
President Treasurer-Controller
P. O. Box 940 Phone (903) 764-5605
Ellkhart, TX 75839 Fax (903) 764-2740

Williamson County Auditor’s Office
Attn Barry Becker and Ginny Atkinson
301 SE Inner Loop, Suite 106
Georgetown, TX 78626

RE: Contract #07wca007: Culverts-Corrugated Metal: Items 1,3,4,6

Dear Mrs. Becker

Wilson Culverts, Inc has reviewed our contract with Williamson County and has deemed
it necessary to submit and economic adjustment for our contract with you. Since the
beginning of this year alone steel costs alone have gone up 31%. This does not include
fuel and other costs.

At this time we are requesting a 31% increase on our contract pricing. I have attached an
affidavit from our main supplier confirming this increase. With the way the steel and fuel
prices are escalating all increases will need to be passed on to the county. If our costs
increase 7.5% you will be notified in writing the month before the increase.

If you need any more information feel free to contact me at the above numbers or my
cell# is 903-724-8051.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Singerely, }‘(TL !H )
Terry D Huffines,

Wilson €ulverts, Inc
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CUSTOM STEFL, CUSTOM SEAVICE.

June 20, 2008

Mr, Terry Huffines
Vice President
Wilson Culvert Co.,
P.O. Box 940
Elkhart, TX 75839

Subject: 2008 Culvert Steel Costs

We want to thank you for your continued support of our company during this most
difficult time, for you as a consumer of our product, and WCI Steel the manufacturer.
The steel industry has seen unprecedented escalation in costs from our suppliers in the
areas of iron ore, coke, scrap, energy, and transportation. This has led to rising
production costs for WCI Steel and the need to increase the transaction price to our
customers for the steel products we sell in an effort to offset some of the cost increase.

The rise in price for the commodity we sell your company has escalated 31% since the
beginning of January 2008 through June 2008. WCI Steel is committed to being a

leading supplier of flat rolled product in the United States and will continue to do our best

to supply you the best product we can at a competitive price in the market.

~Thank you again for your continued support of our company. Please contact me if you
have any questions or comments.

Regards,

David J. Anderson
Regional Manager

WCI Steel Sales L.P.
4899 Pine Avenueg, SE
Warren, OH 44483-6525
1-800-535-0103



